District D Vision/CLERC Chair
Bulletin for April 10, 2021
Hello DG Joe and fellow Lion Cabinet members and friends.
I hope everyone is well and is staying well.  It is a very challenging time for everyone.
Do you all know what CLERC is?  Does your club collect and recycle used eyeglasses?  Is your club reporting in MYLION?
CLERC is the Canadian Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center in Calgary, Alta.  
They are located at 1216-34th Ave NE Calgary, AB.
They are 1 of 19 recycling depots around the world.  They receive used eyeglasses from Lions Clubs all over Western Canada.
Use eyeglasses go out to 101 countries around the world.  An average year at CLERC processes about 240,000 pairs of glasses per year.  Since 2003 CLERC has distributed 4.4 million pairs of glasses, but since 1996 they have done over 5.5 million pairs.
All the work at CLERC is done by volunteers, no one gets paid, and they welcome Lion visitors if you are ever in the city of Calgary, just check their operating hours. 
 It’s easy!! If you have an optometrist, they will save them for you, if not put a box in your local pharmacy, doctor’s office, grocery store, mall or even your church.
Advertise it, make people aware of it, and get started today.  Great Covid friendly project.  Also be sure to send me your collection totals and report them in MYLION.  Glasses are entered under “Vision” as the number of people served, 1 for 1.  So 100 pairs of glasses submitted = 100 people served.
Our District D so far this year has reported 8864 glasses submitted with a total number of volunteer hours of 396 hours.  I know a lot more glasses have gone in that what has been reported so please be sure to report on MYLION.
Check with your local trucking companies Day & Ross and Bandstra in your area.  They will usually ship them for your free.  So start collecting today, and don’t forget to report.
Stay calm, stay safe, be kind, and we will all reunite again soon.

